Robin Moore

A similar project was proposed for Grays Harbor a while back. The people fought back. The
company pulled out, saying the project was no longer "economically viable." The same issues will
engulf Cowlitz County. Stop this economic and environmental boondoggle before it goes any
further. The people who stand to profit are not the people along the Columbia River. Where and
who are they? They risk nothing in this effort to gain greater personal riches. Deny the permits.



